From: Jessica Miller [mailto:miller.jessica.j@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 3:28 PM

To: Cremer, Karen

Subject: Please draft Avoided Cost rules

| am writing in favor of the SD PUC making rules for avoided costs as they impact small independently owned
distributed generation renewable energy facilities.

Jessica J. Miller

605 E. Elk Street
Rapid City, SD 57701



